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Detroit teacher commends WSWS for
printing the truth about the school strike
9 September 1999

   Dear Editor,
   I am a substitute teacher in the Detroit schools.
Recently David Adamany & Comp. wanted to
eliminate my job, and make conditions even worse for
the regular certified teachers. (Adamany wanted them
to sub on their prep hour.) I read everything that came
down the pike on the subject.
   The News and the Free Press infuriated me with all
of their well-planned propaganda. It is quite clear that
they are on the Engler/Archer/Adamany/Elliot team.
   Thanks to the WSWS for printing the real deal. I used
to think that all this socialist stuff was too extreme, and
it does not stand a chance, but now I see that is the only
camp with the truth.
   Sincerely,
   MAH
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